
 
 
To:         NADE Board of Directors 
        
From               J. Scott Pritchard, DO.  
  
Date:        7.14.2022 
   
Subject:          End - Year MC Committee Report 
 
 
 
 The Committee has no activities to report since the Mid-Year 
2022 report 
 
There are no new Committee members. 
 
We received notification that SSA published a Notice of 
Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) for Revised Criteria for 
Evaluating Cardiovascular Disorders, June 29, 2022.  
 
The Committee will prepare the NADE response after review 
and discussion of the proposed rule changes.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
J. Scott Pritchard, DO 
NADE MC Committee Chair 
Lead Medical Consultant 
ODHS/SPD/DDS  
Oregon  
 
 
 
 
 


